
	

	

 
 
 
 
Enrollment for Services from North Central Health Care 
 
 
 
 
Dear Guardian / Parent, 
 
North Central Health Care’s services are continually evolving to meet the changing needs of our 
community. We offer programs that provide mental health and substance abuse support in 
community, home and workplace settings. Due to the successful collaboration with school districts 
in our area, we are pleased to also offer care and support for adolescents and children in a school 
setting.  

You will find information enclosed about the licensed professional counselors that are available to 
deliver care and support to your child within their school setting. Appointments can also be attended 
at North Central Health Care Outpatient Services, 1100 Lake View Drive in Wausau. All information 
that is discussed with our licensed professional counselors is confidential and will not be shared 
with the school district, regardless of the location selected for services. 

This packet also includes forms for you to review, sign and return to your child’s school guidance 
counselor or social worker to coordinate services with North Central Health Care’s Enrollment 
Team. These forms will need to be completed and signed prior to any services being scheduled. 
We have also included brochures regarding the Rights of Children and Adolescents in Outpatient 
Mental Health Treatment, Clients Rights and Privacy Practices, which are yours to keep. 

If you have any questions about treatment services or about the forms enclosed, please contact 
North Central Health Care’s Outpatient Services at 715.848.4356.  

Thank you, 

 

 
Enrollment Services 
North Central Health Care 
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